URGENT

VISVA-BHARATI
SANTINIKETAN

NOTIFICATION

The undersigned is directed to convey for information of all concerned that
Wi-Fi service to be provided by M/s. RailTel in both the campuses of
Santiniketan and Sriniketan will commence very soon.

In terms of Government’s Security norms for Authorization, Authentication,
Security and Monitoring, all students (undergraduate onwards), faculty and
staff members are hereby requested to furnish necessary information such as
(i) Name, (ii) Department, (iii) Mobile Number, (iv) E-mail ID (wherever available)
etc., to their Principals of Bhavanas and Controlling Officers concerned
respectively for submission of the said information/data in both soft and hard
copy format latest by 10 September, 2018 to In-Charge, Computer Centre so
that necessary user accounts may be created by RailTel in time for the launch.
Shri Bidyut Kumar Sarkar (Mobile: 98327 17619) and Shri Chanchal Kumar
Chatterjee (Mobile: 98321 14397) of Computer Centre may be contacted for any
assistance, if required in this regard.

All concerned are requested to kindly comply with the above.
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1.  All Directors/Principals of all Bhavanas/Vibhagas

2. The Heads of all Academic and Administrative Departments/Centres/Offices

3. In-Charge, Computer Centre

4. C.S. to the Vice-Chancellor

5.  Shri Bidyut Kr. Sarkar, Computer Centre

6. Shri Chanchal Kr. Chatterjee, Computer Centre

7. P.A. to the Registrar

8. University Webmaster — To upload it in the University Website.



